
9th November 2018 

The children have returned refreshed and keen to learn after our half term break.   

This week in English children have been learning about simple and compound sentences.  They 

have practised using these sentences in their story writing and are building on these 

sentences by adding in adverbs and adjectives.  We have also looked at spelling and using 

homophones in our writing and how to use them in the correct context.  The children enjoyed 

using their imagination to create some very interesting sentences! 

In maths we have continued to work on our mental maths skills.  We have looked at three-

digit numbers and how we add and subtract one-digit, two-digits and three-digits.  The 

children have been encouraged to use their existing skills and knowledge in place value, 

number bonds and counting to support their mental maths development.  Next week we are 

hoping to look at written calculations (column).    
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In Crystal class each child made a French knitted poppy to display at the church for 

Remembrance Day.  The children thoroughly enjoyed making the poppies and the results were 

wonderful - they looked amazing!  Thank you again to everybody who helped walk the children 

to the church.  It is always great to have your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


